Taxpayer.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard! No Pop Tax in Newfoundiand

To Newfoundland and Labrador Finance Minister:

The Province of Newfoundland and Labrador has raised just about every tax in the province in its last budget. Income tax,
gas tax and sales taxes have all gone up and when the government ran out of taxes to raise they created a new levy to grab
more from taxpayers’ wallets.

As if all these tax increases weren’t enough, now some are calling for a new tax on pop and other drinks.

Enough is Enough.

We the undersigned call on your government to reject the creation of another new tax, a tax on our drinks.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: atlantic.director@taxpayer.com, faxed to: 306.205.8339
or mailed to: Canadian Taxpayers Federation 5201 Duke Street, PO Box 34077 Scotia SQ, Halifax, NS B3J 1NO
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